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Welcome to our April 2018 Newsletter!  A great read once again, chock full of interesting articles for everyone.  Sheldon has 

interviewed one of our Abbotsford Milk Drivers Chris Bunnett with a stunning picture.  Happy April to all and enjoy your 

month ahead! 
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Interview with Chris Bunnett Abbotsford Dairy Fleet  

With Sheldon Baron 

Sheldon:      How long have you been picking up milk for Vedder? 

Chris:            7.5 years, the first 2.5 I was on nights then switched to days. 

Sheldon:       What is your favorite part of the job? 

Chris:             I like being out at the farms interacting with the farmers and staying out of city and highway driving with them.  The job is 

less of a driving job than it is a milk grading job. 

Sheldon:       What were you doing before you came to Vedder?  

Chris:             I hauled groceries to Safeway for Summit Logistics.  I did a mix of city and highway driving with them.  the highway driving 

took me through the Okanagan and Kootenays. 

Sheldon:       How did you get started in trucking? 

Chris:            hƴŜ ƻŦ Ƴȅ ŦǊƛŜƴŘΩǎ ŘŀŘǎ Ƙŀǎ ŀ ǘǊǳŎƪ ŀƴŘ ƛǘ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘŜŘ ƳŜ being on the road.  I went to college to get in to the travel 

industry, once I was done college I had lost interest in it and decided to go trucking. 

Sheldon:       You were here before we switched the local fleets to LNG, what are your thoughts? 

Chris:             Breakdowns are frequent but that is more to do with DEF and the after treatment, which our pervious trucks did not have. 

The trucks are nice to drive and are quite maneuverable around the farms.  No real noticeable difference other than DEF.   

Sheldon:        What changes have you seen in the industry and here at Vedder? 

Chris:              The trucks are much more technologically advanced, which is good and bad.  Congestion and traffic has become very bad, 

with a lot more aggressive and distracted drivers.  More and more professional drivers are utilizing dash cams to protect themselves.  

Here at Vedder we switched to 2 different kinds of schedules, which I am a huge fan of. 

Sheldon:         What do you enjoy doing away from work? 

Chris:               I like camping and travelling and spending time with my kids.  I also enjoy watching / playing sports like hockey and 

soccer. 
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/ƘǊƛǎ .ǳƴƴŜǘǘ ŦǊƻƳ ƻǳǊ !ōōƻǘǎŦƻǊŘ 5ŀƛǊȅ CƭŜŜǘ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ƴŜǿ ǎŜǘ ƻŦ ǘŀƴƪŜǊǎ ŀǘ /ƻǊƴŜǊΩǎ tǊƛŘŜ 5ŀƛǊȅ ƛƴ /ƘƛƭƭƛǿŀŎƪ 
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Pictures from our 2nd !ƴƴǳŀƭ /ǳǊƭƛƴƎ 9ǾŜƴǘ ǿƛǘƘ ƻǳǊ 9ǾŜƴǘΩǎ /ƭǳō 

Held on March 10th 2018 at the Abbotsford Curling Club! 

 

                                Patty Doyle with great leg action!                                        Scotty and Family / Mike and Family  

 

        A Group learning the skills! 
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                                    Learning!                                                                    Starting to curl! 

 

 

                                  Sarah / Shelley and families                                                           Great turnout!!  


